
 

            

 Parma, April 14th 2020 

 

Subject: Update on Covid-19 and glass production restart 

 

Dear Customer, 

we are pleased to inform you that today we restarted our glass production. 

Bormioli Luigi has implemented, with the support of responsible authorities, specific procedures to 

protect its activities and its employees, in order to guarantee the execution of industrial operations 

in maximum safety conditions; all requested safety equipements have been provided to our staff 

and a procedure for loading / unloading goods has also been defined which allows drivers to move 

on defined routes and have no close contact with people. 

Bormioli Luigi has also implemented Smart Working and flexibility procedures designed to reduce 

the risk of infection . 

The activated production capacity is a function of the current visibility in terms of demand and it 

will be promptly adapted to future revisions of market needs. 

 

All our teams remain at your complete disposal, with the necessary communication tools, in order 

to guarantee the normal progress of ongoing activities. 

We invite you to stay in close contact with our operators for all detailed information and to better 

plan our activities in the next weeks. 

 

Our priority remains the health of our employees, their families and the whole community.  

We are confident that this is only the beginning of a return to normality, and that the effort we are 

all making together, contributes to the improvement of the health situation and allows us to 

return to full activity soon. 

 

Sincerely, 

   Simone Baratta 

Prestige Perfumes Business Unit Director

 


